
January 25th 2021 

Dear parents and carers, 

Due to improved travel conditions, no further snowfall today (Mon 25th) and no snow forecast 

overnight I will be opening the Wyche school on Tuesday 26th January for the children of Key 

Workers and Vulnerable Children who were already due to attend. Remote learning will continue 

for all children learning at home. Thank you for your patience during the necessary closure on 

Monday 25th. 

I am aware that there is still snow and ice on the ground so those of you planning to come in take 

your time and take great care. You know your journey best of all and I would rather you were late 

and safe that take any risks. Don't hurry and assess your situation as best as you can making 

whatever decision you consider safest. 

Take care, stay safe and best wishes, 

Stephen Murphy, Headteacher 

 


